
ENTO

No 134461

W Maure. 16th January 1893

- præs. 18No. 18/92.

I was so

Sir/

In reply to your letter of 4th instant,No. 9264, I have the

honour to state that from the facts stated by you I do not

gather that the Crown Lands Department of Quebec became res-

ponsible for the advance made by you on 18th September, 1883, to

Mr. John Bignall, but before expressing an opinion upon this

point I would like to see the correspondence between your

Department and the Orown Lands Department, I infer from your

letter that the Crown Lands Department merely recommended Mr.

Bignall as a [s]uitable person to make the survey and only

recommended the granting of the advance of $600 to Mr. Bignall.

With respect to the question of making Mr. Bignall refund

the amount of the advance, I may state that the question of his

liality in the premises seems to depend upon questions of fact

which are not set out with particularity enough in your letter

to enable me to arrive at any very infinite opinion on the

matter. A contract appears to have been made with Mr.Bignall for

the survey of certain Indian Reserve, and upon this contract the

advance of $600 was made. Mr.Bignall now pretends that he has

always been ready to perform his share of the burgain but has

never received such instructions as would enable him to proceed

with the work while on the other hand you appear to contend that

your Department has been constantly passing for the immediate

carrying out of the contract. If, as a matter of fact,Mr.Bignall

has

The Deputy Superintendent General

of Indian affairs,

Ottawa.

vers. (R.G. 10, volume 7764, Bile 27074-3 Pt.1)
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